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27th March 2017 
 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

A big thank you for your support with our Compassion Cake sale earlier in the month, we managed to 

raise over £200! For our next challenge we will be delivering Easter cards to the local community. We 

will be delivering cards on Friday 31st March, leaving school at 9.00am. 

Please sign the slip below and return to your child’s class teacher. We are also looking for some 

parents to join us for the walk. If you would like to join us please speak to your child’s class teacher.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Miss Ratcliffe 

 

I give consent for my child to take part in a walk around the local area.  

 

Child’s Name______________________________    Class_______________________________ 

 

Signed__________________________________        Date __________________________ 

 

 
 
 
 

 



                                                                                                                           

 

Moorlands Church of England Primary Academy 
Headteacher: Mr Kevin Lee  

Moorland Way, Belton, Norfolk, NR31 9PA 
Tel: 01493 780007 Email: office@moorlands.norfolk.sch.uk Web: www.moorlands.dneat.org 

 

 

 

 

 


